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This bill is total bunk. This is another bad law following bad bills from the anti Oregon 

legislators who are citified idiots with no common sense. The one sided politics 

coming from Salem has to be curtailed to save the state. It seems to be aimed 

against people who work hard for a living while enabling the button pushers. 


